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1. Purpose of the Report 

 
To provide feedback following officer attendance at the Essex Sporting Exchange 
visit to China for the Nanjing Youth Olympics in August. 

 
2. Recommendation: 

 
That the report be noted. 
 

3. Background and proposal 
 
3.1 At its meeting on 24 June, the Committee approved an application for Brian 

Shaw, Strategic Lead, Education and Skills, to lead the Essex Sporting 
Exchange visit to China for the Nanjing Youth Olympics in August 2014.  As a 
condition of the approval, Members asked to receive a feedback report after the 
visit, detailing the specific learning experiences and the impact of these on 
education processes in Essex. 
 

3.2 The report is attached as an appendix, and Mr Shaw will be present at the 
meeting to respond to Members’ questions. 
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